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BULLETIN
NEED TO IDENTIFY

Source: Law Enforcement Investigation Source Reliability: Usually Reliable Content Validity: Confirmed/Accurate

DOCUMENT cLAsSIFICATION: RESTRICTED
Issued Date: 9/17/2024
Case #:24-098734

Stolen Vehicle

Tentatively identified as
Gregory Byrd (12/23/1988)

Sometime between 9/12/24 and 9/13/24 the victim's vehicle was taken from Century
Village, in West Palm Beach. It was later recovered unoccupied in the Wal-Mart parking lot at
4375 Belvedere Rd. The two pictured suspects were seen in/around the vehicle. If you can
identify the suspects, please contact Detective Schilling.

Contact: Detective Louis Schilling - District 3 Detective Bureau
Desk: 561-688-4943 Cell: 561-313-4719 Email: Schillingl.(@ pbso.org

BEFORE ACTION IS TAKEN, INFORMATION SHOULD BE CONFIRMED
THROUGH THE ISSUING AGENCY OR INVESTIGATOR

PALM BEACH COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

3228 GUN CLUB ROAD
WEST PALM BEACH, FL 334086
PBSO #0003 Rev. 08/22 561-688-3000
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